
 
 

Annual Sewer Usage Statement Notice 2020 
 

The Cromwell Water Pollution Control Authority “CWPCA” gives notice that the Annual Sewer 
Usage payments will become due and payable on April 1, 2020. Payments can be made at the 
Town of Cromwell Tax Collector’s Office located at 41 West Street, Cromwell, CT, Mon – Fri, 
8:30 AM to 4:00 PM. Sewer payments can also be made on-line using 
www.officialpayments.com. Payments must be received or postmarked by May 1, 2020 to be 
considered on time. For instructions on using Official Payments please see the posting on the 
Sewer Department’s page on Cromwell’s website at www.cromwellct.com. 
 
Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes all Sewer Usage Charges remaining unpaid after May 
1, 2020 will be charged interest from April 1, 2020 at the rate of 1.5% for each month (or 18% 
per annum) elapsing from the due date of payment.  
 
Failure to receive a Sewer Usage Statement does not relieve the property owner of the 
responsibility for payment of the delinquent Sewer Usage Charge or the accrued delinquent 
charges. 
 
Dated at Cromwell, CT this 3rd  day of March 2020. 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Alice Kelly 
CWPCA Chairman 

http://www.officialpayments.com/
http://www.cromwellct.com/

